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Welcome to Mass.   Before Mass, talk to God.  During mass, Listen to God.  After mass, Talk to each 
other.        Notices in italics - off-site. This is the Archdiocese Year of Prayer for Priests 
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Today’s Liturgy: 

 307          

Psalm response:  O blessed are those 
who fear the Lord and walk in his ways! 
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THIS WEEK:    Saturday, 29th  St Thomas Becket. 
11am Baptism of Salvador De Kossi.   5pm-5.45pm 
Confessions; 5.45pm-6.25pm Adoration.  THE HOLY 
FAMILY 6.30pm Mass (Shiels Family). Sunday, 30th 
Dec 10am Mass (Alex Hamilton RIP). 
  
Monday, 31st December.  9.30am Mass at the 
Convent of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  No 7pm Mass. 

Tuesday, 1st January, 2019.   MARY THE MOTHER OF 
GOD. 10am Mass.  Holy day of Obligation. 

Wednesday, 2nd   Ss Basil and Gregory Nazianzen.  
8.15am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.  
9.15am Mass (Myra May RIP). 
 
 Fri 4th  9.15am Mass (Tom Collins).  Votive Mass of 
the Holy Name of Jesus. 
 
Saturday, 5th   5pm-5.45pm Confessions; 5.45pm-
6.25pm Adoration.  THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
6.30pm Mass (Michael Woulfe RIP). Sunday, 6th Jan 
10am Mass (Catherine Rymer RIP).  Both masses will 
include the blessing of chalk which then is used to 
bless our homes for the New Year. 
  
  

  
   

 

   

*Please give generously to the 
Fr Hudson Society Crib appeal, 
our Archdiocese social outreach 

charity: a basket is available 
near the crib. 

 
*Thank you to all who have 

prepared church for 
Christmas. 

 
*Fr Simon and Fr Leonard 
would like to thank you all 

for your Christmas 
greetings, cards and gifts, 

and would like to wish 
everyone a Happy New 

Year. 
 

Figures for 23/12/18: 
 

Loose £ 199.76 
Gift Aid: £ 283.02 
Building Fund £1 
Attendance: 203 

 We have now introduced an extra way for people to give 
through contactless via a tap terminal: three amounts are 
available: £3, £5 and £10.  The tap terminal is situated on 
the hymn bookcase at back * We now have three 
quotations for work on the gallery, so it is hoped work 
will start in the New Year.  Many thanks for your support 


